
DOWN UNDER SAIL 
YEARBOOK FUNDRAISER 
The Down Under Sail Yearbook is released once a year in June and is focused on promoting 
sailing at the grassroots level. Along with our commitments to grassroots sailing, we are also 
passionate about supporting clubs and classes, as they are the foundation of our sport and are 
what drive participation – from the little grommets right through to the wily veterans.

A new initiative offered by Down Under Sail following the launch of the 2017 Yearbook is to use our 
publication as a way for clubs and classes to raise funds that go towards the growth of sailing 
within their communities.

WHAT THE CLUB/CLASS RECEIVES 
Down Under Sail sells a specific amount of books to your club or class at $10 per unit ($5 less than 
the RRP). Your committee can then on-sell the books to its members at the RRP of $15 with $5 
from each book sold going to fundraising for a specific project within the club or class.

For example, if your club or class sells 200 Yearbooks, you will be able to put $1000 towards a 
specific project or area. The members can either buy a book for themselves or sell it to a friend, but 
most importantly it’s a shared effort with proceeds going to a great cause.

FURTHER DETAILS 
• There is no minimum or maximum amounts for how many books you can order.
• Payment plans can be organised if you need to pay over time.
• Basic promotional assistance of the club or class is provided as part of this.
• In some circumstances, we may be able to provide prizes to members that sell the most books.
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